
RHODES MEMORIAL HALL 

 

NOTICE TO USERS 

 

Although the Government has announced the lifting from 19 July of all legal restrictions which 

previously affected the use of the Hall, it has placed a continuing responsibility on businesses (which 

for this purpose includes the Management Committee of the Hall) to take all appropriate steps to 

maintain the containment of the Covid 19 virus. 

In its turn, the Committee will, as a condition of hiring, place such responsibility upon those hiring 

the Hall (“Hirers”). 

To this end, all Hirers should ensure that: 

 - when in use the Hall is kept adequately ventilated making use of both the windows and 

doors; 

 - attendees use the hand sanitisers provided on entering the Hall and, where appropriate, 

wear face masks; 

 - numbers attending an event are limited by reference to the ability to provide socially 

distanced seating in the Hall; 

 - social distancing be maintained by attendees as far as practicable, particularly if any have 

not for any reason been double vaccinated or recently tested negative; 

 - only two persons be permitted in the kitchen at any time. 

 

Thank you. 

RHODES MEMORIAL HALL MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE. 

 

 


